
 

Notice is hereby given that in accordance with the requirements of RSA Chapter 91-A and RSA 32:5 
that a Meeting of the Budget Committee will be held on the 7th day of March, 2011 at 7:00 PM at the 
Town Hall located at 233 Atlantic Avenue in North Hampton, New Hampshire. 

 
This purpose of the meeting is to hold the public hearing on the Fiscal Year 2011-12 Proposed Town 
Budgets and Warrants. 
 
 
 
Posted:  
Posted at: Town Hall, Library,  
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